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April 14, 2015 

      

 

Eric Meyer & Pat Wolf 

HFS Golden Rule, LLC 

85 East Seventh Place, Ste. 200 

Saint Paul MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL:  emeyer@cres-inc.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 85 Seventh Place East 

 

Dear Mr. Meyer & Ms. Wolf: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 13, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she will withhold her recommendation to the City Council 

and will consult with the City Attorney’s Office to get their opinions on the two options 

presented in your proposal. 

 

After consulting with the City Attorney, if she recommends a denial of Option 1, you may appeal 

further at the City Council Public Hearing which is on Wednesday, May 6, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Sebastian Migdal 

 Angie Wiese 
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